
The Greytown School  
Fun Run in ‘The Orchards’ 

 
 

Tuesday August 11th, 11:30am - 2:30pm​   ​(There is no cancellation date) 
 

We appreciate your patience waiting for details of the Greytown School Fun Run.  Barton’s Farm, the usual 
site for the Cross Country, was not available to us this year due to timing of the return to school in Term 2.  

 
This will not be a whole day event and children are expected to attend school as normal in the morning. 
 
We are fortunate that ‘The Orchards’ and Holmes Construction have opened up their site location to                
Greytown School to have the ‘Fun Run’ there this year. We will be running around areas where they are not                    
currently working and their site construction area will be clearly marked off. 
 
Greytown School owe a great debt of gratitude to Wayne Regnault and Anton Persico who have liaised with                  
all the groups on-site to make the day possible. We are in the final stages of confirming the exact course                    
now site availability has been confirmed. Maps and details of the course and viewing areas for parents will                  
be available on the day.  

 
 

Estimated Run Times for the Day 

School ‘Market Day’ - 11am - 12:30pm 

Walk Through 11:30  
 
 

ALL Runners Yr 1 - 4 
Yr 3&4 Walk Through on 

Monday Also 

Year 1 & 2 Y1 - 12:00  & Y2 - 12:15 

Year 3 B & G 12-30 

Year 4 B & G 12:45 

Year 5 B & G 1:00  
 
Runners Yr 5 - 8 will have a 
walkthrough of the course on 
Monday 5th. 
 

Year 6 B & G 1:20 

Year 7 B & G 1:40 

Year 8 B & G 2:00 

 2:30 Estimated Finish Time 

 
Shoes must be worn on the course because, while flat, it has some elements that will ensure a memorable                   
experience.  While a ‘Fun Run’ we urge children to still take care while running over the uneven ground. 
 
The emphasis this year is on ‘Fun’ as COVID 19 restrictions, re-scheduling and cancellations of events                
mean that students completing the run will not be eligible for qualification to any Inter-school Cross Country                 
Events. 
 
It is appreciated if parents coming as spectators walk or park on East Street as space will be at a premium                     
along Reading Street for the running of the event. 


